your old books
with children in
Ukraine

The School Council are collecting books for children in
Ukraine.

A group of Ukrainian and British
volunteers are collecting used
English children’s books for
Ukrainian schools. Your books will
help these children learn English
and take them to the beautiful
world of fairy tales and stories.

Please bring any old unwanted books to the school hall
between 8.35am and 9.00am on
* Wednesday 22" March
* Friday 24" March

Thank you for your support!




